From:

To:

Subject: Fwd: No parking signs installed on James Street in Sunderland
Date: May 30, 2023 2:37:40 PM

Resending

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Christi Lindensmith
Date: Tue, May 30, 2023 at 2:07 PM

Subject: No parking signs installed on James Street in Sunderland

Good afternoon

I am writing this email as per the direction of Lynn Campbell, who I have shared my concerns
with

While the address of my home is ., the driveway for my home and main entrance is
off of James Street. I messaged Lynn to inquire as to how the decision occurred and she
shared with me that it was a result of multiple complaints from our neighbour regarding traffic
congestion.

Yesterday, May 29, 2023 I was suirised to see no parking signs installed on James Street.

I was greatly disappointed that the township made this decision without speaking to myself
and my neighbor, who are two of the five homes on our street. I am not sure about the other
two parties, but it doesn’t really impact them as they are able to continue to have parking in
front of their home on one side of the street and our neighbor occasionally parks in the bell
building driveway that connects to their property.

At no time has this been discussed with me by the neighbor, who launched the concern, or
anyone else for that matter.

I can appreciate that at times it can be congested but the situation is an outlier and not a
norm. From my experience throughout our town something every street experiences when
people have visitors or move cars around in the driveway. The exact reasons why street
parking is available in all communities.

I would appreciate if the township could reconsider the parking restrictions and at least allow a
full street of parking on one side of the road to accommodate convenience for all homes
located on James Street while supporting the concern and perspective of my neighbor.

If someone could get back to me as soon as possible, I would greatly appreciate it

Kind Regards
Christi Lindensmith





